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 Time began: 10.00 am 
 Time ended: 10.08 am 
 
CHILDREN AND YOUNG PEOPLE CABINET MEMBER MEETING 
WEDNESDAY 28 JULY 2010 
 
 
Present: Councillor Williams 
In attendance: Councillors Bolton and Winter 
 
 

01/10  Apologies 
 
There were no apologies received. 
 

02/10  Late Items Introduced by the Chair 
 
There were no late items received. 
 

03/10  Declarations of Interest 
 
There were no declarations of interest. 
 

04/10  Minutes of the previous meeting held on 13 April 2010 
 
The minutes were agreed as an accurate record. 
 
 

Non-Key Decisions 
 

05/10 School mergers 
 
The Cabinet Member considered a report from the Strategic Director for 
Children and Young People. Following Cabinet’s decision on 2 June 2009 to 
approve a policy of promoting school mergers where possible and 
appropriate, it was reported that pending headship vacancies in Redwood 
Infant and Primary Schools presented such an opportunity. 
 
It was recommended that the Cabinet Member agree to a six-week 
consultation on the proposals commencing in September 2010. It was 
confirmed that ward members would be included in the consultation. 
 
Resolved to proceed with a six-week consultation on a proposed merger 
of Redwood Infant and Junior Schools, with the consultation 
commencing in September 2010. 
 
 
 

MINUTES END 


